
Thursday 18th December 

Thames Class and Rhine Class had a wonderful time at the Norwich Playhouse theatre 

today. We watched the stage play of the book 'The Cat in the Hat'. 

"I liked when the Cat was doing funny stuff." (Ezra) 

"I liked all of it!" (Grace)  

"I liked it when the Cat in the Hat made a mess." (Tabatha) 

"I liked the girl; I liked it when she tidied up." (Ivy) 

"I liked it when the Cat got on the scooter." (Jude) 

  "I liked it when Thing 1 and Thing 2 came out." (Jack)  

Thank you to FOFSA for booking the tickets so that we could have this special treat. For 

most of the children it was their first experience of the theatre. 

       

 

      


